
Principal’s Message 

SACRED HEART SCHOOL 
April 2024 Newsletter 

785 Patricia Boulevard  
Prince George BC  V2L 3V5   
Telephone: 250-563-5201 

E-mail Address:  sacredheart@cispg.ca 
Website Address:  www.shspg.com 

R O A R—Respect, Optimism, Acceptance, Rejoice 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Happy Easter! As we bask in the joy of the Resurrection, I extend warm Easter greetings to 
you and your families. May this season of renewal bring you peace, hope, and abundant 
blessings. 
 
April is an exciting month filled with significant events. On the 12th, our Kindergarten students 
will lead us in a special School Mass, a beautiful opportunity for our community to come to-
gether in faith and celebration. 
 
As stewards of our planet, we are mindful that April is Earth Month. On the 22nd, we will show 
our commitment to environmental awareness by dressing in blue and green for our Spirit Day. 
Let's embrace this occasion to reflect on the importance of caring for our Earth and preserv-
ing its beauty for generations to come. 
 
Furthermore, mark your calendars for Sunday the 28th as we gather for a parish-school Mass 
to honor our students who are preparing to receive the Sacrament of First Holy Communion. 
It's a significant milestone in their faith journey, and we look forward to commemorating it to-
gether as a community. 
 
As we transition into the unpredictable weather of spring, please ensure your children come 
to school prepared with appropriate clothing. It's essential that their belongings are labeled 
with their names to facilitate easy retrieval if misplaced. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation in making Sacred Heart School a nur-
turing and vibrant learning environment for our students. Together, let's embrace the spirit of 
Easter and the opportunities this month brings for growth, unity, and reflection. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Steffanie Becker B.Ed., M.Ed. 
Principal 

Catholic Schools - “Living, Celebrating, and Proclaiming Our Faith” 

Month At A Glance 
 

~April 1 

*Easter Monday 
 

~April 4 

*Council meeting at 6:00pm 
 

~April 10 

*PSG meeting over Zoom at 6:30pm 
 

~April 12 

*School Mass at 9:00am 
 

~April 22 

*Earth Day 

*Panther Spirit Day 
Wear your favorite  

BLUE/GREEN Clothing 
 

~April 22-25 

*Speech Arts at UNBC 
 

~April 26 

*NON-INSTRUCTIONAL DAY 
 

~April 28 

*School/Parish Mass & First 
Communion Celebration at 9:00am 

It is with great pride that we acknowledge our work on the unceded, ancestral lands of the Lheidli T’enneh First Nations. We under-

stand that this land was very important for Indigenous people who lived on it before us; that this land is still important for  

Indigenous people today. We are grateful that it is on this land that we support and work for our students.  

Cheque Payments to Sacred Heart School 
 

Please remember when writing cheques to the 
school, for any reason, that they are addressed to:  

“RCEC Sacred Heart School” 

RCEC SACRED HEART SCHOOL 
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PARENT SUPPORT GROUP MEETING:  
The next meeting will be on Wednesday, April 10th at 6:30pm - Please join us! 

 

PANTHER LUNCH Menu for April 

Pizza: Monday, April 8th, 15th, 22nd & 29th 

Booster Juice Day: Tuesday, April 16th 

PSG Hot Lunch: Friday, April 5th, 12th, 19th   
 

SCHOOL SPONSORED LUNCH/SNACK 

Wednesday, April 10th—Subway 

Thursday, April 11th—Booster Juice 

Wednesday, April 17th—Carl’s Jr. 

Wednesday, April 24th—Subway 

Parent Support Group News 
 

Volunteering at Sacred Heart School 
 

If you would like to volunteer in school activities, field 
trips or celebrations, a current, Criminal Records Check 
must be on file at the school.  We are enrolled in the 
“Criminal Records Review Program” online service making 
the process easier and no paperwork is necessary!  Please check out this 
LINK from our website and follow the outlined steps.  (Please be aware 
that the Government website provider requires that the application must 
be done on either a PC or laptop using the Explorer browser.) 

A huge thank you to our coaches, team players, the Knights 
of Columbus and all of the volunteers that helped to make 

the basketball tournament a  
tremendous success.  

GO PANTHERS!! 

https://shspg.com/volunteer-police-records-check/
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